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Welcome to Year 4 
 

 

 

Autumn Term - Our topic is A Place Called Home. We will be look-

ing at the invasion of Britain by the Anglo Saxons. 

We will be studying their way of life and learning 

about their customs and   traditions, many of which 

are still used today.  We will also look at animals 

and their homes (habitats).  Then we will learn about 

electricity and how it is used in our homes. 

Spring Term - Our topic is A Journey Through the Natural World. 

We will be learning about the natural world. This will include    

studying mountains, volcanoes and rivers.  We will 

look at the    different climate zones across the world 

and will learn how to use maps.  We will also look at 

different materials and learn about solids, liquids and 

gasses and explore how these change. 

Summer Term -  Our topic is Digging into the Past.  We will use 

different ways to find out about the past. Through this topic we will 

be learning about the Ancient Egyptians.  We will 

consider how we know about the Egyptians and 

learn about the job of an archaeologist.  We will 

also study how we can keep warm and learn about 

thermal insulators and conductors. 

Welcome to Year 4 

 We look forward to seeing you in September. 
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What do we expect in Year 4? 

Reading at home 

It is expected that your child reads at home at least 3 times a week 

to support and develop their fluency and comprehension. We would 

like this reading to be recorded in your child’s reading record book 

which they will be given.   

 

Spellings 

It is a statutory requirement that the children learn certain words 

throughout each year they are at school and there is a list of words 

that we will be focussing on. Your child will be learning spelling rules 

to go alongside this. Spellings will be sent home on      

Monday and tested again the following Monday. 

 

Maths 

We will be working through the Magnificent Multiplication scheme 

that we have in school. The children have to complete each test 3 

times before they can move on to the next one. The tests start on      

copper and finish on emerald. Children will receive certificates when 

they achieve this.  At home you can support your child by helping 

them become more fluent at their times tables, this can be done 

through logging on to TT Rockstars each week. 

 

Thank you for your support.  


